
Press Statement on the MANDATORY HIV testing of School Children in Freetown, Sierra Leone

  

FREETOWN/SIERRA LEONE, 31st January 2020— Reports of mandatory HIV testing in a
co-educational school in Freetown, contrary to Section 28 of the 
2011 National
HIV
and
AIDS
Act of
the
Republic
of
Sierra
Leone,
have been
brought
to
the
attention
of
the
National
HIV/AIDS
Secretariat (NAS), National AIDS Control Programme (NACP) and its Partners.

  

Read more...
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